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US Government policies, along with the efforts of a certain number of states, are leading the energy industry to a transformational process. The motivations, ranging from energy independence to the reduction of the effect of climate change, are having a direct impact on how the future Electric Grid needs to be. The incorporation of Distributed Energy Resources, Alternative Energy Vehicles and Energy Efficient systems will require a significant number of changes not only in infrastructure but also in the way it operates. Advanced technology, along with the professionals with a new set of skills and views of the energy world, will be needed. As the change process starts to gain traction, utilities are faced with an urgent need to find the right technical solutions and close the talent gap that will allow modernizing the Grid. 
Recent discussions with National Grid initiated by Dean J. Hartman and Advanced Electronic Technology Center about plans to install new set of solar panel on roofs of UML campus brings the need for engineering students to study the issues of solar energy integration into electric grid. The participation of UML students in potential joint project of National Grid and College of engineering will be described. The available career paths for students looking to join our company through the National Grid Hiring Programs will be discussed by few engineers, who are the UML alumni.
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